
April 4, 1984 

The Reverend Father Zcnob Nalbandian 
Pastor, Holy Resurrection Armenian Church 
909 Michigan Avenue 
South Milwauk~e, Wisconsin 53172 

Dear I<'athet• Zenob: 

H.E. Archbishop tcrkom ·'lanoogian has revie\-led your 1983 Parish Report 
and enclosed is his letter of approval. 

Thank you for submitting your reports in run, and if there is any­
thing we can do to assist, pleane advise. 

Respectfully, 

Hichae1 H. Kermian 
Director 

c.c. Parish Council Cha~r~man 


